
STATE OF CALIFORNIA         JOHN CHIANG, 
            California State Controller 

 

STATE CONTROLLER’S OFFICE 
PERSONNEL/PAYROLL SERVICES DIVISION 
P. O. BOX 942850 
Sacramento, CA 94250-5878 
 
 
DATE: December 27, 2010 PAYROLL LETTER #10-021 
  
 
TO: All Agencies/Campuses in the Uniform State Payroll System  
 
FROM: Lisa Crowe, Chief 
 Personnel/Payroll Services Division 
 
RE: INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE AUDIT 
 
 PLEASE SHARE WITH YOUR ALL ACCOUNTING AND PAYROLL OFFICERS 

 
The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) is conducting an audit of the State of California for tax years 2008 
and 2009.  As a part of this audit we are mandated to provide you with the attached appointment letters 
and publications.  Please read and review these documents carefully.  Also, please complete the 
attached Acknowledgement Form and return it to our office no later than January 7, 2011.  We 
require a signed Acknowledgement Form from either the agency chief or human 
resources/personnel officer. 
 
The IRS will be requesting the documentation required to complete their audit.  Because some of the 
documentation is not available in the State Controller’s Office, we will be issuing subsequent payroll 
letters notifying the agencies and campuses of the documentation that they must provide.  In the next 
week, two payroll letters will be issued regarding settlements and employer provided vehicles. 
 
QUESTIONS  
 
If you have any questions regarding the Internal Revenue Service Audit, please contact Jennifer Rocco, 
Tax Support Manager (916) 322-8105 or jrocco@sco.ca.gov.   
 
Attachments: Acknowledgement by Agency or Campus 

Appointment Letters  
Revenue Procedure 98-25 

  Publication 3498 
  Publication 1 

Publication 5 
Notice 609 
Publication 1976 
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT BY AGENCY OR CAMPUS 
  

 
I certify that I have received and read Payroll Letter 10-021, Internal Revenue Service Audit, including 
all attachments. 
 
      
Sign name 
 
      
Print name 
 
      
Title 
 
      
Department 
 
      
Telephone Number 
 
      
E-mail Address 
 
 
Please complete the attached Acknowledgement Form and return it to our office no later than 
January 7, 2011.  We require a signed Acknowledgement Form from either the agency chief or 
human resources/personnel officer. 
 
Please fax your completed form to Jennifer Rocco, Tax Support Manager, State Controller’s 
Office at (916) 322-0664.  You can also scan your signed form and e-mail to 
jrocco@sco.ca.gov.  
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